
             Hunts Grove Parish Council 
 

Clerk to the Council - Mr Kevin Lee 
50 School Lane Quedgeley Gloucester GL2 4WT 

Tel:  07505663090 Email:  clerk@hardwickepc.gov.uk 
www.hardwickepc.gov.uk 

 
Notice is hereby given that the Annual Meeting of Hunts Grove Parish Council will be held on 
Tuesday May 18th in the Boardroom at the Holiday Inn Express, Telford Way Gloucester 
commencing at 18.15. 
 
The meeting will follow the Government Guidelines in respect of COVID 19 including social 
distancing.  
 
Please note that there is limited space in the Meeting Room, any Member of the Public 
Wihsing to attend Must contact the Clerk by Friday May 14th  
 
Signed Kevin Lee 
Parish Clerk 
May 11th 2021 
 
                                                       AGENDA 
1. Election of Chair  
 
2. Election of Vice Chair 
 
3. Apologies for Absence 
 
4. Appointment of lead members ; 
                                                       
Play Areas  
 
Notice Boards  
 
UBB, Community Liaison Group – and Community Fund Group 
 


